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CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS: The use of 
technology in the home for monitoring 

health and wellbeing

If so, we’d love you to take part in one of our workshops. 

Our project explores attitudes towards the use of technology to monitor 

and manage health and wellbeing in the home. 

In the workshops we will discuss how you use (or do not use) technology 

to support your health and wellbeing, including monitoring and 

managing symptoms related to your stroke, and how you may do so in 

the future.  

You will not be asked to discuss your medical history, and you are under 

no obligation to disclose any information you do not want to. 

Workshops are designed to last around 2 hours, but this can be adjusted 

depending on participant needs, and take place online. You will receive a 

£20 shopping voucher for contributing to the study.

Workshops will take place in October

and November 2021, to be confirmed

based on participant availability.

To sign up, or for more information, 
contact Dr Liz Dowthwaite 
liz.dowthwaite@nottingham.ac.uk
with an indication of your availability.

You must be over 18 to take part.

Have you had a stroke?
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